As we have now finished our Season | am
able to report that as far as | can take it
everything is in place for next season in
terms of Fixtures, Event Rules ,and a
Provisional Event Calendar .

| have also done a statement of account
for our year end.

These have all been approved by our
Management Committee.

Fortunately we have been able to maintain
an opening balance slightly higher than
last year at £765.14p



Should anyone wish to see the Statement
of Account please let me know and i will
send one out to them .

However it will be posted to the website
under Minutes and Statements early in
November when my friend and Webmaster
returns from France .

Based on this figure | can confirm that
there will be no increase in fees and the
Prize Money will remain the same.

Mike Beckett will transfer everything to his
site later in the year once he has finished
his Summer Leagues .



On that note our thanks to Mike for his
help and the use of his system without it
we would not be able to operate at this
level .

| have not received any correspondence or
Notices of Motion etc so | can only
assume that we are good to go for next
Season.

However should you have any queries
please come back to me by email

at fedbowls@gmail.com or give me a call
on 07860358283.

Thanks to everyone for your input and
support .



And my thanks to the Management
Committee ,Volunteers and the Officials
and Staff at the venues we have used over
the Season.

| will continue to update you with any
information | receive from BCGBA and
how the proposed changes in Governance
may affect us if at all .

Please notify me of any contact detail
changes and if anyone within their
organisation wishes to be added to our
mailing list .

www.federationbowls.org.uk



| need to thank all our Sponsors for their
continued support both for this year and
for 2024 .

Finally for now | trust you will accept this
brief report as under our Bye Laws and
Constitution and confirm that you accept
Its content .

Very best regards

David 07860 358283






